
Due Date: August 2, 2012 

2012 Property Tax Notices have been mailed.  If you have not received your Tax Notice, contact the Lands, Leasing & Tax Department at the number indicated above. 

PLEASE NOTE:  Summer Hours 8:00 am to 3:00 pm 
July 3, 2012, -  

August 31, 2012. 

 
Payment of Property Taxes must be received in the Accounts Receivable Office before the close of business on August 2, 2012. 

 
Eligible Homeowners— avoid a late penalty on the grant amount by  
submitting your grant application by the due date of August 2.

 
On August 3 a 10% penalty is levied on the unpaid tax amount. 

 
On September 2, interest begins to accrue on the unpaid amount. 

 
The postmark date will not be accepted as date of payment.  Cheques post dated to August 2, 2012, will be accepted in advance.  For Grant or Over 65 or Handicapped Grant eligibility 
and requirements, please refer to the 2012 Grant or Over 65 or Handicapped Grant Brochure enclosed with the Tax Notice.   

 
Please contact the Accounts Receivable Office at (250)-828-9861 for a list of payment options.  

 
Please make cheques payable to Tk’emlúps te Secwépemc and  
submit to: 

 
TK’EMLÚPS TE SECWEPÉMC 
(Kamloops Indian Band) 
Accounts Receivable Office  
#200-355 Yellowhead Highway 
Kamloops  BC  V2H 1H1 

NOTICE TO 
TAXPAYERS 

Tk̓emlúps te Secwépemc (TteS) 
Lands, Leasing, & Tax Department 

Telephone: 250-828-9784  
Email: taxation@ttes.ca  

 

TteS Home Owner Grants 

Home Owner Grants (HOG) must be applied for each year and be 
claimed prior to December 31st in the current tax year.  If you 
qualify for a HOG you can apply even if you haven’t paid your 
property taxes. Late payment penalties and interest apply if your 
grant application was not received by the tax due date. 

HOME OWNER GRANT PORTAL ONLINE SUBMISSION 
On your 2022 Property Tax Notice, you will find a website  
address, Assessment Id and Access Key to apply for your grant 
online, please go to: https://homeowner.smartgroupsoftware.com 

If your HOG is not showing on the portal apply for the grant on 
the portal or email your completed HOG application to  
taxation@ttes.ca.   

HOLIDAY CLOSURE: Please note our office will be closed at 
noon on Friday, December 16, 2022. We will re-open with regular 
office hours on Tuesday, January 3, 2023  

Please submit HOG in person before noon on December 16th, 
2022, to the Finance Department, mail to the Tk̓emlups te 
Secwepemc : 

Tk̓emlúps te Secwépemc — Property Tax 
Accounts Receivable Office  
#200-330 Chief Alex Thomas Way    Tel:  250-828-9784 
Kamloops,  BC  V2H 1H1 

Please note we will not process 2022 HOG’s if received after De-
cember 31, 2022, and we are not responsible for lost or delayed 
mail.   

https://homeowner.smartgroupsoftware.com

